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11th May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Further to yesterday's announcement from the Prime Minister regarding the possible steps 
to move the country forward from lockdown, it is still unclear as to when secondary schools 
may return. 
  
We expect to receive further information from the Department of Education in the next 
couple of days so that we can make plans according to this guidance.  In the meantime, the 
school is working on a number of things to improve the experience that children and parents 
have whilst working from home.  These include improving the online provision, getting 
resources home to children and how we can increase the amount of one to one contact 
between school and home. 
  
Please be assured that as soon as we have any new information, we will be in contact 
again to share this with you. 
  
Although the announcement yesterday was disappointing in terms of its content for schools, 
I am sure that by us all working together we will get through this difficult time. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Take Care 

 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
 


